
ANNEXE 1 

 

Conclusions of a meeting held on 2nd November, convened by the Mayor of 

Waverley, and including the Town Mayor of Farnham Town Council, Town Mayor of 

Godalming Town Council and Town Mayor of Haslemere Town Council and Vice-

Chairman of Cranleigh Parish Council, together with Colonel Mike Ball and Major 

Tony Martin of the Princess of Wales’s Royal Regiment.  Councillor John Sandy also 

attended. 

 

1. The meeting agreed that some form of Bond of friendship was the appropriate 

way to recognise and build on the close links between the Waverley 

community and the Regiment, particularly the 3rd TA Battalion at Farnham. 

 

2. That Waverley, the three Town Councils and Cranleigh Parish Council should 

be asked to agree the Bond and to hold a Special Waverley Council meeting 

in Spring 2010 to sign this, followed by a reception for the Regiment. 

 

3. That Waverley investigate links to gather information on any casualties from 

the Regiment who live or serve in the Borough. 

 

4. That Waverley investigate ways to encourage letter writing to troops on active 

service in the Regiment overseas, and after Christmas investigate sending gift 

shoe boxes. 

 

5. That Waverley notes that the Regiment's view is that the suggestion on the 

leisure card "IN2" system need not be pursued. 

 

6. That the meeting welcomed the developing links, including a detachment of 

the Regiment being involved in this year's Remembrance Day parade at 

Farnham. 

 

7. That other ideas for showing support for the Regiment, such as the shop and 

business window display competition in Godalming, be encouraged. 
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